
THE COOPER UNION    
RESOLUTION OF THE FACULTY-STUDENT SENATE 
 
Tuesday, September 30, 2014 
Room 506, 41 Cooper Square 

 
The following resolution was adopted by the Senate membership: 
 
"Due to growing student concerns regarding gender discrimination, sexual 
harassment, and sexual assault/violence, and recent changes to the Title IX  
law, the Faculty-Student Senate resolves to invite the Title IX officers 
and the Dean of Students to give a presentation to the community on these 
topics.  This will take place in an open meeting of the Faculty-Student 
Senate."  


